Mel Oncu <moncu®@iccsafe.org> January 6, 2014 8:53 AM
To: Carl Malamud <carl@media.org>
RE: DMCA Notification

Mr. Malamud -- The letters were mistakenly sent by our vendor who just placed a new team on our
account. | apologize for my delayed response. Sincerely, Mel Oncu

Melike S. Oncu
General Counsel
International Code Council
Headquarters
500 New Jersey Avenue, NW, 6th Floor
Washington, DC 20001
22.7233), ext.- (tel)
(cell)
202.783.2348 (fax)
moncu@iccsafe.org
www.iccsafe.org

————— Original Message-----

From: Carl Malamud [mailto:carl@media.org]

Sent: Friday, December 27, 2013 4:18 PM

To: Mel Oncu

Cc: ICC Enforcement

Subject: Re: DMCA Notification

Dear Ms. Oncu -

There were a couple of typos in my letter of yesterday. Nothing of substance, but | am retransmitting.
(I failed to change the dates from 1999 to 2009 in a couple of instances. I'd be happy to send you a
redline if you'd like.)

In addition, we've received the 8 additional takedown notices you sent to the Internet Archive, where
we are responsible for maintaining the Public Safety Code Collection.

You will attached our response to all 9 of your queries, the one you sent directly to us and the 8 to
the Internet Archive.

Best regards,

Carl Malamud

On Dec 26, 2013, at 1:58 PM, Carl Malamud <carl@media.org> wrote:
Dear Ms. Oncu -

You will find attached our response to your note.



Best regards,

Carl Malamud
Public.Resource.Org

On Dec 26, 2013, at 12:54 PM, "Enforcement, ICC" <icc_enforce@opsecsecurity.com> wrote:
Dear Public.Resource.Org:

I am writing this letter on behalf of the International Code Council, Inc. ("ICC"), in response to the
discovery of copyrighted works from ICC located atresource.org. Specifically, we note the
unauthorized reproduction or use therein of images and content from the following works in
which ICC owns copyright rights:

Title: International Mechanical Code
Link: https://law.resource.org/pub/us/code/ibr/icc.imc.2009.pdf

This material is infringing and should be removed or access to it disabled.

The reproduction or use of the copyrighted material described above on the allegedly infringing
web pages is not authorized by the copyright owner, its agent, or the law. The information in this
notification is accurate, and under penalty of perjury, | declare that | am authorized to act on
behalf of the owner of an exclusive right that is allegedly infringed.

Please disable access to all such unauthorized ICC copyrighted materials and cease display and

distribution immediately, via all means, of all copyrighted ICC materials. Your failure to respond
to this matter as requested and/or continued or further unauthorized reproduction or use of the
ICC's copyrighted materials may compel ICC to pursue more formal channels to protect its rights.

Please note that nothing contained in this letter nor any act or omission to act by ICC, its parents,
subsidiaries and affiliates is intended or should be deemed to be a waiver or modification of any
rights or remedies which ICC, its parents, subsidiaries and affiliates may have, and all such rights
are expressly reserved.

I look forward to your prompt response to this matter.
Sincerely,

Melike S. Oncu

Assistant General Counsel
International Code Council
Headquarters

500 New Jersey Avenue, NW, 6th Floor
Washington, DC 20001

888.icc.safe (422.7233), ext. ||}
202.783.2348 (fax)
moncu@iccsafe.org

www.iccsafe.org

Sent on behalf of International Code Council, Inc. by OpSec Security






